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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE
BURWOOD/PEGASUS
COMMUNITY BOARD

A special meeting of the Burwood/Pegasus Community
Board is being held to consider the Board’s Key Issues
and Project Proposals for 2002/03. The meeting is at
4.00pm on Monday 20 August 2001 at the Ascot
Community Centre, Ascot Avenue.
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PUBLIC MEETINGS IN
BURWOOD/PEGASUS AREA

RE KEY ISSUES AND PROJECT
PROPOSALS FOR 2002/03

The Burwood/Pegasus Community Board is holding a
series of public meetings to seek views from the
community on priorities for the next financial year from
1 July 2002 to 30 June 2003. The Board wishes to hear
from the community on key issues and project proposals.
The Council intends to limit future growth in expenditure
and rate increases by limiting expenditure within the
current forecasts for the next three financial years.

The meetings are being arranged by sector groups to
assist in focussing the discussion. If you cannot attend
the meeting for your sector, you are welcome to attend
one of the other meetings. Written submissions are
welcome.

The meetings will be held at St Andrew’s Community
Centre, 107 Marriotts Road in New Brighton (behind St
Andrew’s Church), as follows:

Youth/Schools/Pre-school/Childcare

4.00 pm - 5.30 pm Monday 6 August

Sports and Recreation Groups

6.00 pm — 8.00 pm Monday 6 August

Residents’/ Other Community Groups

7.00 pm — 9.00 pm Thursday 9 August

Please contact Adrian Carpinter at the Shirley Service
Centre if you require any clarification on 386-0905.
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